	From September 2014 onwards

Every Child Counts 

Intervention and professional development 

Will be led by 

Helen Laflin

Helen is an experienced Mathematics Specialist  with substantial experience of working with Primary Schools in West Yorkshire 

To help schools raise attainment 

And

 accelerate progress

Helen trained as an ECC teacher leader in 2008 and has worked for Leeds LA in this capacity 

As well as her ECC work she has had a wider learning and teaching consultant role in Leeds and has worked more recently as an independent Mathematics and Numicon consultant.

From September 2014 Helen will be employed directly by Edge Hill University to deliver Every Child Counts interventions across Leeds and Bradford. 
For all your Every Child Counts enquiries

Helen can be contacted  directly by e-mailing 

laflinh@edgehill.ac.uk


